Tel: 01342 410140





3 March 2023

Dear Families

Year 9 and Year 10 French Trip - Parent meeting Tuesday 14 March at 5.30pm

I would like to invite you and your child to an information meeting about the upcoming French trip on Tuesday 14 March at 5.30pm, in the main school hall.

This will give me the opportunity to give you the final details about the journey, what we are doing and what your child should bring.

Please ensure you bring your child's passport (and EHIC card if they have one) to this meeting. We will keep them safely in school until we travel. Should you need the passport before we travel I'd be grateful if you could advise us of this at the meeting.

I would also like to collate the students' mobile numbers so we have them to hand during the trip. Could I ask you to complete the form **HERE**.

If you have any questions please contact me on lstewart@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Miss L Stewart

Curriculum Leader of Modern Foreign Languages



















